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FEBRUARY BRANCH MEETING

Did you know that HPV is the leading cause of cervical cancer, the second-leading cause of cancer deaths among women?  Come to the February Branch Meeting and hear Deborah Nelson, a nurse practitioner at Cass Public Health and a graduate of the University of Minnesota, talk about the Human Papilloma Virus (HPV) and the vaccine which is available.  We will meet at 6 p.m., Monday, February 18, at the Fryin’ Pan Restaurant in downtown Fargo.  You may order dinner off the menu, and our program will begin at approximately 6:45 or 7 p.m.  Bring a guest with you and become informed about this important topic.
If you have a book you have recently read that you are willing to donate, bring it to any of our meetings and put it on the table provided.  Anyone who is interested in one of the books may take it home and read it just by making a donation, which becomes a mini-fundraiser for our branch.  Of course, when November comes we will donate the books to the used book sale and start all over again.  Thanks to Sara Lindberg for coordinating this.
BOOK CLUBS

The Fargo Book Club will discuss the book, The Horizontal World:  Growing Up Wild in the Middle of Nowhere, by Debra Marquart, in February.  The meeting will be held on Monday, February 25, 7:30 p.m., at the home of Gini Duval, 807 Park Drive (237-3021).  Bonnie Bernardy will be the discussion leader.

The Moorhead Literature Group will meet at 7 p.m., Monday, March 3, to discuss Three Cups of Tea, by Greg Mortenson.  The meeting will be at the home of Helen Rudie, One Second  St. S., #3-107, Fargo (232-2794).
WOMAN’S PERSPECTIVE ON COMPASSION

Many events around this theme are currently happening in several venues in Fargo-Moorhead, and the FM AAUW is one of the sponsors of these events.  The coordinator is one of our new members, Vicki Jo Bogart.  For more information, go to www.awp.handworks.org.  There are also classes associated with this event which are listed in the Moorhead Community Education winter catalog. 
THANK YOU

Thanks to Sara Lindberg for providing three books to be used as door prizes at the Expanding Your Horizons program at NDSU this spring.  The purpose of the program is to expose middle school girls to math and science careers.

COLLEGE….IT CAN WORK FOR YOU WORKSHOP

Our sixth annual College…It Can Work for You Workshop is coming up on Saturday morning, March 29, at Carl Ben Eielson Middle School in Fargo.  If you know an older than average woman who is interested in going back to college or beginning college, please invite her to attend this free workshop.  Admissions personnel from all the two- and four-year colleges and universities will be there, and there will be sessions on financial aid, jobs available in the community and work and school balance.  Thank you to Mary Markland, Irene Hogan, Margaret Callsen, Robyne Willians and Martha DiCicco, who are helping with this event.

ND STATE ANNUAL MEETING

The annual ND AAUW Meeting will be in Dickinson this year on April 18 and 19.  It will start around noon on Friday and end in the early afternoon on Saturday.  Much of the programming will be conversation around leadership issues.  The national AAUW is providing videotapes which will be used as conversation starters.  There is a strong possibility of a large van or bus leaving from Fargo and picking up others on the way, which would be both fun and easy.  So mark those dates on your calendars now.

MINNESOTA STATE CONVENTION

The 2008 Minnesota State Convention will be held on April 25-27 in St. Paul.  More information will be included in the March newsletter about the program, speakers and other details.
WOMEN’S NETWORK OF THE RED RIVER VALLEY HAS NEW DIRECTOR

Melissa Marek Donahue, the previous director of the Women’s Network of the Red River Valley, has resigned.  Michelle Carney Olsonoski will serve as interim director for the next three months.  You can communicate with her by e-mailing wnrrv@wnrrv.org
WASHINGTON UPDATE
Washington Update is a free, members-only, weekly e-bulletin.  It offers an insider’s view of the legislative process, the latest policy news, resources for advocates, programming ideas and updates.  Subscribe to Washington Update by e-mailing VoterEd@aauw.org
OUTLOOK MAGAZINE

All members of AAUW should be receiving Outlook magazine.  The fall/winter issue arrived about a month ago.  You are encouraged to read this issue to find out about the changes that are happening in AAUW.  There are several excellent articles in addition to the one talking about “What’s Next for AAUW?”

PAY EQUITY CELEBRATION

Our April meeting will be on Pay Equality Day eve.  We have had to make some changes to what is in the program book, since there is no longer a Green Market.  A committee is meeting to put together the details of this event.  Other women’s groups in Fargo-Moorhead will be invited to attend.

USED BOOK SALE

The 2008 Used Book Sale is scheduled for Friday and Saturday, November 7-8, at the Moorhead Center Mall.  That weekend was open, and the mall had no problem with moving us there.  It’s still technically the first weekend in November, so I think our customers will be looking for us, and we won’t have the conflict with Halloween.
MARCH NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

The deadline for information or articles to be included in the March newsletter is Wednesday, March 5.  Information may be e-mailed to Bonniebernardy@aol.com, or you may reach me by phone at 235-7741 (h) or 235-6688 (w).

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY

